 ENCORE
A showcase of performances and compositions by HSC Music students.
Two performances will be held at the Sydney Opera House on Monday 24 February 2025.
How to book
The Sydney Opera House Box Office will manage ticket bookings. If you need more information after the booking form has been released on Wednesday 4 December 2024, please contact:
Phone: 02 9367 8309
Email: exhibitions@nesa.nsw.edu.au
To order your tickets:
· ALL schools have a strict limit of 50 tickets per school
· download and fill out on the editable School priority booking form on our website
· confirm your contact details, the performance you would like to attend, and the number of tickets you need
· after you complete the form, submit it to the Sydney Opera House Box Office via email at customeradministration@sydneyoperahouse.com.
Once processed, you will receive a booking confirmation email and tax invoice with a due date for payment. It is the teacher’s responsibility to forward the tax invoice to the school’s accounts department for payment.
Change your booking
Changes to your booking must be made via the Box Office before the payment due date. The Box Office cannot alter numbers after this date has passed.
Pay
The Box Office must receive your payment by the ‘payment due’ date. If not, they will automatically release your booking.
EDConnect
If your payment needs to be processed through the Department of Education Finance Shared Services (EDConnect), submit your payment request to EDConnect.
If you have questions relating to EDConnect, contact EDConnect directly.
Credit card
Phone the Box Office on 02 9250 7777 to pay by credit card.
Electronic funds transfer (EFT)
See your tax invoice for instructions.
Tickets
The Sydney Opera House Box Office will post your tickets to the address provided on the booking form after they have received the full payment.
Alternatively, you can collect your tickets from the Box Office at least 1 hour before the performance.
General public tickets go on sale on Monday 3 February 2025.
Visit
Arrive no later than 30 minutes before the performance start time. Your school will be asked to enter the theatre as a group.
Late arrivals may be excluded or only admitted at a suitable break in the performance. Please call the Box Office on 02 9250 7777 to notify the venue if you are running late.
Cloakroom facilities are limited. It is strongly advised that students do not bring large school bags.


